Chu Vision Institute exterior renovation proposal
To Whom it concerns:

The property at 9117 Lyndale Ave South was built in 1969 as a Chesters restaurant and the
appearance of the building has not changed in 55 years. We would like to update the exterior of
the building to create a more modern look. The current exterior is an outdated brick and we had
hoped to simply paint the brick white however we learned that this is not an option with the City
of Bloomington. Applying stucco seems to be the only other solution and we feel that it would
enhance the curb appeal immensely. Chu Vision Institute and Chu Surgery Center are a clinic
and ambulatory surgery center respectively and will continue in that capacity. Our goal is to
invest significantly in the building to keep it looking welcoming and vital for many years to
come and we look forward to the City of Bloomington recognizing and supporting this
investment.

Jodi Chu, CFO



